Lampeter Society London Branch
Dear Lampeter Society Member,

The London Branch of the Lampeter Society hosts a popular annual dinner. This event is open to all alumni, their
friends, partners etc. The 2004 Dinner will be held at the Kenilworth Hotel, Bloomsbury, London on Friday 21 May
2004. Diners are requested to gather by 7pm for dinner at 7.30pm.

The dinner is a set menu as below;

e Rock melon and Black Forest ham
e Pan fried fillet of beef, wild mushroom risotto with Port veal jus
e Blueberry Tart

e A vegetarian option can also be provided. Please indicate preference on the booking form below.

The cost will be £30 which excludes wine which can be purchased on the night. If you wish to attend please complete
the section below and return it along with your name, address and a cheque (made payable to Richard Haslam) to the
address below. Unfortunately places for the dinner are not unlimited and in order to confirm with the hotel in sufficient
time [ would be grateful if all cheques could be sent to me by Friday 30 April 2004.

Please send all cheques and correspondence to: Richard Haslam, 10 Harman Road, Bush Hill Park, Enfield,
EN1 1LB or correspondence by email to rhaslam@hotmail.com

I am pleased to announce that Professor Robert Pearce, the newly appointed Vice Chancellor has agreed to be the after
dinner speaker. It is a good many years since a Vice Chancellor has addressed the Society so I would encourage all
members to attend to show our support.

The Kenilworth Hotel is located at 97 Great Russell Street (at the corner of Great Russell Street and Bloomsbury Street
and across the road from its sister hotel the Marlborough (just off Tottenham Court Road). The nearest Underground
stations are Tottenham Court Road (Northern and Central Lines) and Holborn (Central Line). A map and directions to
the hotel will be sent to all those attending.

Should you be unable to attend the dinner on this occasion but would like to be kept informed of future events please
contact me in order that we are able to keep a record of those interested in the Society’s activities. If you know of any
graduates who may be interested in our activities please pass on this information and encourage them to contact me.

There is no formal dress code but ‘smart casual’ ie a lounge suit for men and the equivalent for women is
recommended.
Yours sincerely

Richard Haslam
Convener, London Branch

Booking Form — please complete and return to Richard Haslam, 10 Harman Road, Bush Hill Park, Enfield, EN1 1LB

Name & address or email for confirmation:

Please reserve me places at £30 each. I have enclosed payment for £ made payable to Richard Haslam.

Please indicate here if your preference is for the vegetarian option or indicate in the section below if you
have any other specific dietary preference.




